1400 Hancock Boulevard, Apartment 1202
Daytona Beach FL, 32114

August 702018
Aviation Distributors & Manufacturers Association (ADMA)
100 North 20th Street, Suite 400
Philadelphia, PA 19103
Dear ADMA

RE: ADMA 2018 Scholarship

I'would like to take this opportunity to convey my upmost gratitude for your kind gesture of
offering me a scholarship to go towards my Aviation Management and Aircraft Maintenance
studies. .

University fees have become quite costly lately and these funds will go a great way towards my
goals of a career in airport and aircraft safety and sustainability development through my MS in
Aeronautics (MSA) studies at Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University (ERAU). I am shortly due to
begin my third full-time semester at ERAU dually specializing in Aviation/Aerospace Management
and Safety Management Systems.

Financial aid to study the MSA courses such as Airport modelling and Airport Operations Safety
will be very helpful to expand my knowledge gained from previous aircraft maintenance and quality
management employment as well as airport and safety management participation.

This scholarship will also help fund the tests I will take privately at ERAU for my Federal Aviation
Administration Airframe & Powerplant Certification. My parents are senior citizens and one is
retired, therefore this financial aid will help fund my plans to improve my life and that of my family
and the safety of airports where I may find employment. This assistance is highly appreciated, and
will only serve to inspire even greater determination in me to achieve my goals.

Once again, thank you all very much! I am absolutely excited to begin this great relationship with
ADMA and am honored and humbled by your consideration for my dreams and future.

Yours Faithfully,

Keletso M. Mmalane




